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MEMO 

TO: Dr. David McKeown 
Medical Officer of Health 

FROM: Councillor Joe Mihevc, Ward 21, St. Paul’s West 

RE: Health Impact Assessment for Various Options Related to the 
Gardiner Expressway 

DATE: May 6, 2015 

Given the quick decision-making process related to the Gardiner Expressway, my request is 
that the Health Unit undertake a Health Impact Assessment for the various options being 
proposed. 

Normally I would take this to the Board of Health but the tight deadline limits this possibility. 

Sincerely, 

Councillor Joe Mihevc 
Ward 21, St. Paul's West  
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